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Need more information? 

For additional information about the DC PLUG initiative, please call 1-844-758-4146, email. 

questions@DCPLUGinfo.com, or visit our website at DCPLUGinfo.com. 

 

 

October 28, 2024 

Dear Stakeholders, 

This letter serves as an official project closeout communication from the DC PLUG Feeder14758 underground 
civil construction project team. 

The District of Columbia Power Line Undergrounding Initiative (DC PLUG) has been a joint effort between the 
District Department of Transportation (DDOT) and Pepco to minimize the impact of severe storms on the city’s 
electric system. The 385-day project in the Blue Plains and Bellevue neighborhoods concludes on October 28, 
2024. 

During this project, the DC PLUG civil construction team installed key infrastructure components, including 
manholes, transformer enclosures, and tapholes, to enhance the overall reliability and service quality for 
residents, businesses, and stakeholders. We are pleased to announce that the civil construction phase has been 
completed successfully, in accordance with the contractual specifications. The electrical construction is up next. 
Electrical construction is a lot less impactful to the community. Those that will be impacted will be notified. 

We want to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude for your patience and cooperation throughout 
this process. We recognize the inconveniences and sacrifices you have made during this time. Your support and 
understanding have been crucial to the success of this project. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

 

Ann Walters 

DC PLUG Community Outreach Coordinator 

202-549-9072 | 202-725-1365 

awalters@dpconsultants.net 
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